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SUPERVISOR TERMINATED FOR LEAVING WORK TO MEET 

GIRLFRIEND  

Activity Date: May 6, 2025 

Date Posted: May 28, 2025 

Case Number: 25-0037-I 

  Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-329 

 

Our investigation determined that an Amtrak Supervisor based in New York violated 

company policies by regularly leaving work after clocking in to meet his girlfriend at 

two hotels in New York City. The supervisor was unreachable when project managers 

and other supervisors tried to contact him during emergency situations. After his 

administrative hearing, the employee was terminated on May 6, 2025. He is not eligible 

for rehire.   

 

 


